
Notice #3: 17/7/17

JD Roussety

2017 Father & Son Camp Leader

contact@choicefdrperth.com

Please register your early interest in this year’s 

camp by emailing JD at 

contact@choicefdrperth.com

Your family will be given early opportunity 

to secure a place before the registrations 

open to the entire school.

Please provide us with the following details:

1. Father’s name

2. Child/ren’s name

3. Father’s mobile number & email address

4. Child/ren’s year group

5. Does our child’s birthday falls during camp weekend? What day?

6. If you/your child have any specific allergies

7. Bunk preference (eg: you want to bunk with a cousin)

8. Do you have a skill or have access to an item that 

you think could benefit us in camp? Please let us know!!
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